
Newsletter — July 2022 
STAFFING — September 2022 

As we quickly approach the end of term, we have a few 

staffing changes that we would like to share with you.  

You’ll no doubt be aware that Sadie Robinson will be    

starting her maternity leave towards the end of term and 

also Helen Roden will be reducing her teaching hours, but 

we are happy that she will be continuing her tutoring ses-

sions and some supply, so this is not goodbye!  We would 

like to welcome Laura Turner (EYFS Teacher) and Maisie 

Moule (Year 3 Teacher).  Both will be able to join us for 

transition sessions and spend time with the children before 

the new term. 

Also after 26 Years at Trevisker as one of our most      

patient, dedicated and supportive Teaching Assistants, Janet 

Fitter will be retiring at the end of the term.  We are sure 

you’ll join us in thanking her and wishing her all the very 

best and lots of happiness for the future. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

Mon 4th to Thu 7th July — Year 6 Wadebridge Transition 

Wednesday 6th July — New EYFS Parents & Carers    
Meeting, 10:00am, front of school ‘The Glade’ 

Thursday 7th to Friday 8th July — Year 3 Residential, 
Lanhydrock House & Mawgan Porth Beach  

Thursday 7th July — Year 1 Trip to Restormal Castle 

Tuesday 12th July — Transition Session, all classes 

Wednesday 13th July — Year 4 & Year 5 Beach Visit 

Thursday 14th July — Year 6 trip to Rough Tor 

Thursday 14th July to Friday 15th July — Year 4 & Year 5 
Residential 

Friday 15th July — Year 3 Victorian Day 

Monday 18th July — End of Year Reports sent home 
(amended date) 

Monday 18th July — RACE FOR LIFE 

Tuesday 19th July — Transition Session, all classes 

Wednesday 20th July — Year 2 Pirate Day 

Wednesday 20th July — Leavers Disco, 17:00-18:30, all 
children welcome, £1.50 entry fee, plus treats for sale. 

Thursday 21st July — SUMMER FAIR, 3.15pm start in the 
KS2 Playground, 3pm Sing Up performance 

Friday 22nd July — Leavers Assembly 2.30pm, (Leavers’ 
parents welcome to attend) and LAST DAY OF TERM!   

St Eval Church 

Flower Festival 

Well done to all our 

children and staff 

for producing such 

a wonderful display 

based on  ‘The     

Secret Garden’ 

SWIMMING  

Unfortunately we were 

unable to secure a further 

week’s booking for our 

Year 3 & Year 4 classes 

this term, but plan to 

prioritise these classes 

for the Autumn term. 

SPORTS DAY — Thank you for all      
coming along and making it such a 

special afternoon, we’re sure you’ll 
agree all the children did brilliantly! 

As we enjoy a busy and 

exciting end to the 

term, all the staff at    

Trevisker would like to 

thank you for your     

ongoing support and 

wish all our children a 

happy and healthy 

summer break!  

Friends of Trevisker School (FOTS)  are always     

looking for helpers and regular members.  Watch 

out for our welcome afternoon in the beginning of 

the autumn term! 


